
1st Tuesdays - Public Works Committee  

Jeff Morris - Chairman, Minnie Bommer, Danny Wallace 
 

2nd Tuesdays - General Welfare and Public Relations Committee 

Minnie Bommer - Chairwoman, Keith Phelps, C.H. Sullivan 
 

3rd Tuesdays - Finance and Administration Committee 

C.H. Sullivan - Chairman, All Aldermen/Alderwomen attend 
 

4th Tuesdays - Public Safety Committee 

Keith Phelps - Chairman, C.H. Sullivan, Johnetta Yarbrough 

All regularly scheduled committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference Room at 

Covington City Hall at 200 W. Washington St.  All Board of Mayor and Aldermen meetings are held 

on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor 

at Covington City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and agendas can be 

found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

You may contact your   

Alderman/Alderwoman by  

clicking on the email links below. 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderwoman Minnie Bommer  alderwomandist1@gmail.com 

 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Keith Phelps   kphelps@jamiesonandfisher.com 

 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 
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Come have 

Coffee with the Mayor 

Tuesday, November 3rd  

7:30 - 9:00 a.m. 

Pappy and Jimmie’s 
749 N. Main St. 

Announcing the 2020  Virtual 5K/10K Run!  
Sponsored by King Cotton Ford  

 

The race will take place over the weekend of November  13-15, 2020.  Run or walk 
wherever you are - no matter what state or country - at any time throughout the 
weekend! Competitors may submit times via our website at golucygo.org and virtual 
awards will be given for best times in age/gender categories! Not a runner or walker? 
Join us in spirit as a Spirit Runner. All participants/registrants will receive a commem-
orative race T-shirt! More information is available on our website, but REGISTRATION 
IS NOW OPEN. CLICK HERE TO REGISTER! 
 

The 5K is $25; 10K is $35; and the Kids Fun Run is $15. All proceeds from this race  
will help Go Lucy Go continue the mission of helping families facing a medical crisis. 

Let's RACE!  

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

https://www.facebook.com/events/611520459546898/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fgolucygo.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2F-Udp5g9SHRIuOXh9WgA94ofv-mSS3U87rI0tSBIU6gUzcsm3oy05ajM&h=AT1pqkS93-8SLuycPBXVfPbLCzaFAKBArnx_lhaUu_QN25xxld3ON_xVb_iHT1T-883A26fcNfMbCxccSP-aPds-ku9QSfGxP6UEfT8rtyFCK9b6tly8y8h0gOEs
https://raceroster.com/.../2020/25424/go-lucy-go-5k-and-10k.


Drop Boxes are located at the Covington Sportsplex, 

Bancorp South, and The Leader office. 

https://covingtonparksandrec.activityreg.com/selectactivity_t2.wcs?fbclid=IwAR2wbLYkEBnqDXGZJrXPjWkHo59U_W90FElxKbWgVVoWRHgMsLBE2T_hh38


Keep Covington Clutter Free 2020 - COVID Style! 

Keep Covington Clutter Free (formerly Clean Up/Fix Up) looks a little differ-

ent this year due to COVID-19.  This year we are asking you to adopt a 

block, put the garbage you collect in bags at the curb, and it will be picked 

up free for charge 10/24-10/31.Garbage bags, free shirts, and litter grab-

bers will be available in the Codes office at City Hall starting 10/8/20.   

Please send pictures of your volunteerism to  

CodeCompliance@covingtontn.com along with your name, phone #, and 

email.  Only the pictures and names will be posted on our social media 

pages.  Or, drop your photos off at City Hall.  Your pictures will be entered 

into a drawing for prizes. 
 

Let’s work together to Keep Covington Clutter Free! 



2020 

SCARE ON THE SQUARE 

 

The Covington High Charger Boys Cross Country 

Team, Tia Crider, and MaLiyah Gilliam are headed 

to State!  Tia and MaLiyah will represent the Girls 

Cross Country Team.  Congratulations to all of 

these athletes on a job well done! 

Congratulations to Evangelist Dr. Nelson 

Luster, Jr. on celebrating forty years in 

ministry at Hatchie Church of Christ in 

Covington!  Pastor Luster, his family, 

and church members held a drive-thru 

celebration last Saturday.  Mayor Justin 

Hanson joined Vice-Mayor Johnetta Yar-

brough in presenting Pastor Luster a 

proclamation in recognition of his years 

of faithful service.  In 1999, Drs. Luster 

and Jesse Cannon joined others from 

the church in dedicating their new facili-

ty on Highway 51, where worship is still 

held.  The original church was housed 

on Hatchie Street. 



We congratulate Parkway Cove Assistant Living and  

Wildflowers Florist and Gift Boutique for their Covington-

Tipton Chamber of Commerce Ribbon Cuttings this week!  

Parkway Cove has opened their new facility and  

Wildflowers has relocated their business to the Historic 

Square.  We LOVE our local businesses and ask you to  

continue to support them! 

Covington Police Department 

would like to say a big “Thank 

You!” to First Presbyterian 

Church for the awesome 

poster and sweet treats deliv-

ered to the department this 

week!  We appreciate all the 

support shown to us by our 

community! 



BE A COVINGTON VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to include in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

http://www.volunteerfiretn.org/
http://volunteerfiretn.org/
mailto:rray@covingtontn.com
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COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Having an Event? 
One of the first steps for anyone wishing to have an 

event within the City of Covington, on any City property, 

is to pick up an Events & Facilities Usage Application at 

the Covington Civic Center, complete that application and get that 

application back to the Special Events Committee for review.   The 

next step is to come before the committee for any necessary event 

discussion.  The Special Events Committee meets the first Thurs-

day each month, at 10:00am, at the Covington Civic Center, 100 

West Washington Avenue.   

 

Applications must be filed not less than sixty (60) days prior to the 

proposed event dates.       

 

For questions or information, please contact the City of Covington 

Events Coordinator, Karen Griffin, at 100 West Washington Avenue.   

 

901.475.7139 

kgriffin@covingtontn.com  

https://www.facebook.com/civiccenter100westwashington
http://www.covingtontn.com/human-resources.html





